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Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local Union
210

Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary of the Board
Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, Suite 314
P.O. Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

RE: BPU Docket No. EO18020196

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch,

I am writing on behalf of IBEW Local 210 and its members. Our members have served South Jersey
communities since 1902. We work in a vast number of capacities which include those classifications
normally associated with the electric utility industry, as well as public sector classifications such as
police dispatchers, public works, clerical positions and health, building and electrical inspectors.

I would like to express our support for Atlantic City Electric’s (ACE) Infrastructure Investment Program
filing outlining a series of investments during the next four years to provide safe and reliable service for
customers. It will also modernize the local energy grid and provide infrastructure enhancements that
will help sustain a more reliable electric grid.

Severe weather events are now a common occurrence. Investments in electric infrastructure are critical
to keeping the lights on and providing more reliable service for Atlantic City Electric’s customers. The
men and women of IBEW Local 210 work hard each day to maintain the region’s electric system. We
ask the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities to approve Atlantic City Electric’s Infrastructure
Investment Program request.

Sincerely,

Anthony Petito
Business Manager
IBEW Local 210

cc: Honorable Dianne Solomon, Commissioner


